
 

WATERFORD LEADER PARTNERSHIP (WLP) 
 

 

 

Due to the ongoing situation regarding COVID 19 for a two-week period from Friday 13th 2020 to March 30th our offices in Lismore, Dungarvan and Carrick 
on Suir will close to the public.   
 
Services will continue to be delivered by WLP staff where practicable and staff will continue to work in all offices. We will continue to support community 
groups and individuals to access services.  The offices will be closed on Monday 16th and Tuesday 17th March but staff will be available on Wednesday 18th 
at any of the numbers below. 
 
𝗪𝗪𝗪𝗪 𝗮𝗮𝗮𝗮𝗮𝗮 𝗵𝗵𝗵𝗵𝗵𝗵𝗵𝗵𝗵𝗵𝗵𝗵𝗵𝗵 𝗼𝗼𝗼𝗼𝗼𝗼𝗼𝗼𝗼𝗼𝗼𝗼𝗼𝗼𝗼𝗼𝗼𝗼 𝘂𝘂𝘂𝘂𝘂𝘂𝘂𝘂𝘂𝘂 𝘀𝘀𝘀𝘀𝘀𝘀𝘀𝘀𝘀𝘀𝘀𝘀 𝗵𝗵𝗵𝗵𝗵𝗵𝗵𝗵𝗵𝗵𝗵𝗵𝗵𝗵 & 𝘀𝘀𝘀𝘀𝘀𝘀𝘀𝘀𝘀𝘀𝘀𝘀 𝗱𝗱𝗱𝗱𝗱𝗱𝗱𝗱𝗱𝗱𝗱𝗱𝗱𝗱𝗱𝗱𝗱𝗱𝗱𝗱 𝗴𝗴𝗴𝗴𝗴𝗴𝗴𝗴𝗴𝗴𝗴𝗴𝗴𝗴𝗴𝗴 𝗳𝗳𝗳𝗳𝗳𝗳𝗳𝗳 𝗼𝗼𝗼𝗼𝗼𝗼 𝗽𝗽𝗽𝗽𝗽𝗽𝗽𝗽𝗽𝗽𝗽𝗽𝗽𝗽𝗽𝗽 𝗶𝗶𝗶𝗶 𝘁𝘁𝘁𝘁𝘁𝘁 𝗛𝗛𝗛𝗛𝗛𝗛 𝗮𝗮𝗮𝗮 𝗽𝗽𝗽𝗽𝗽𝗽𝗽𝗽 𝗼𝗼𝗼𝗼 𝘁𝘁𝘁𝘁𝘁𝘁 𝘄𝘄𝘄𝘄𝘄𝘄𝘄𝘄𝘄𝘄𝘄𝘄𝘄𝘄𝘄𝘄𝘄𝘄 𝗲𝗲𝗲𝗲𝗲𝗲𝗲𝗲𝗲𝗲𝗲𝗲 𝘁𝘁𝘁𝘁 𝗵𝗵𝗵𝗵𝗹𝗹𝗹𝗹 
𝘁𝘁𝘁𝘁𝘁𝘁 𝘀𝘀𝘀𝘀𝘀𝘀𝘀𝘀𝘀𝘀𝘀𝘀 𝗼𝗼𝗼𝗼 𝗖𝗖𝗖𝗖𝗖𝗖𝗖𝗖𝗖𝗖-𝟭𝟭𝟭𝟭. 
 
You can still contact us on 058 54646, email info@wlp.ie or here on Facebook. Please follow our website www.wlp.ie and social media platforms for further 
updates.  Full Staff Contact details can be found:-  https://www.wlp.ie/contact/ 

 

Weekly job packs can be found online at https://www.wlp.ie/local-job-adverts/ 

 

Lismore Office Contact No:-  058 54646 

Dungarvan Office Contact No:  058 44077 

Carrick on Suir No.              051 649516 

http://www.wlp.ie/
https://www.wlp.ie/contact/
https://www.wlp.ie/local-job-adverts/

